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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Harbour/Pier: North Pier Pontoons, Oban 

Number: 01/25 

Date of issue:04/02/2025 

 

Mariners are advised that following the Storm Eowyn on 24th January 
2025, the North Pier Pontoons (including breakwater), will be temporarily 

closed. 

Initial inspections have identified damage, and a full inspection and dive 
survey is required to ascertain the full extents of this. 

A further Notice to Mariners will be issued once inspections have been 
completed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Harbourmaster 
Vicki McKenzie 
Argyll and Bute Council 
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